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SASCO PRODUCTS LIMITED

BORACOL 10-2 BD-A

ANTISAPSTAIN FORMULATION

FOR WOOD PROTECTION

Aids in control of blue stain, 
mould and decay of freshly sawn lumber.
Effective on Fir, Pine, Hemlock, Spruce

and Hardwoods.

COMMERCIAL

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

DANGER   POISON

DANGER CORROSIVE 
TO EYES AND SKIN

GUARANTEE:
(Na2, B8, O13, 4H20) 

Disodium Octaborate, Tetrahydrate 9.8%
Didecyl Dimethyl Ammonium Chloride (DDAC) 2.0%

NET CONTENTS: _____LITRE

REGISTRATION NO.: 25769
PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

Developed by:
WOOD-SLIMP GmbH
CH-7001 Chur
Switzerland

Canadian Importer and Agent:
SASCO PRODUCTS LTD.
31 Ilsley Avenue

Dartmouth, Nova Scotia B3B 1L5



Directions For Use:

Product Limitations: 

Boracol 10-2 BD-A is not to be applied to wood which is to be
used for the construction of food handling containers or food
growing building or where the actives may become a component
of food or feed.

Boracol 10-2 BD-A is not to be used on wood which is in direct
ground contact.

Boracol 10-2 BD-A is a temporary preventive measure to be
adopted for short - term prevention during transportation and
mill yard storage.

Not for use in drive-through dip tanks.

Applications:

For best results, lumber should be treated immediately after
it is sawn, a delay in treatment may cause stain, decay or
mould growth.

Lumber and logs should be fully immersed or sprayed so as to
ensure that all surfaces are treated.

Boracol 10-2-BD-A is an antisapstain chemical used for the
initial treatment of wood for the control of stain, mould and
decay.

Boracol 10-2 BD-A is a clear solution of 9.8% disodium
octaborate tetrahydrate and 2.0% didecyl dimethyl ammonium
chloride in propylene glycol and water.

The product will diffuse into wood.  The rate and depth of
penetration is somewhat dependent on time and the moisture
content of wood. A depth of 3-5 mm penetration can be expected
with greater penetration occurring with time.

Boracol 10-2 BD-A is a surface biocide to help control and
prevent the development of blue stain, decay and mould on
wood. The product efficacy is dependant on the active
ingredient contacting the fungi or insects and must be taken
up by them in their wood destroying activities.



COVERAGE, GUIDELINES

Depending on the extent of attack and time for which
prevention is required, the suggested application rate is 100-
200 ml/m2. It is recommended that the product be used full
strength and should not be diluted. The target deposition rate
of DDAC on wood is 90 to 100 micrograms/cm2. This should be
confirmed periodically by analytical quality control methods
at the mill. However, depending on the required protection the
product may be diluted.

If the wood is already attacked by fungi or insects, it may
absorb more per m2.

CLEANING

Ordinary tap water will clean tools, etc., equipment and
spillages.

May be harmful if swallowed or inhaled. Corrosive to eyes and
skin. Do not get in eyes or on skin or clothing.  Do not
inhale aerosols or vapours. Use only in a well ventilated
area, wear freshly laundered clothes daily, store and wash all
protective clothing separately from household laundry, wash
clothes in detergent and hot water before reuse. When handling
the concentrate, wear eye protection (goggles/face shield) and
chemical resistant gloves, aprons and boots. Wear a cartridge
respirator if the area is not well ventilated during clean-up,
maintenance and repair activities. When working in dip or
spray area, or handling contaminated equipment, wear chemical-
resistant gloves. Wear chemical-resistant apron, boots and
gloves if there is a potential for getting wet by treating
solution or by handling freshly treated lumber.  Wear eye
protection if there is a possibility of splashing. Once dry,
the treated wood can be handled with cotton or leather gloves.
Store out of reach of children. Store in a dry location and
out of contact with food and feed.

Wash hands thoroughly after handling and before eating or
smoking. Do not contaminate groundwater or streams.

Dip tanks and dip aprons must be roofed, paved and trained to
prevent dilution and loss of the treating solution.

Spray boxes must be equipped with mechanical means of

PRECAUTIONS
KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN



preventing the escape of droplets.

Treated timber should be protected from rain washing.

FIRST AID

If in eyes: Flush with plenty of water for at least 15
minutes, call a physician.

If on skin: Remove all contaminated clothing. Wash
contaminated skin with plenty of water.

If swallowed: Call a physician or poison control centre. Drink
1 or 2 glasses of water and induce vomiting by touching the
back of the throat with finger.

If inhaled: Remove victim to fresh air.  If victim has ceased
breathing, clear airway and start artificial respiration. Get
medical attention.

Take container, label or product name and Pest Control Product
Registration Number with you when seeking medical attention.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION 

Contains disodium octaborate tetrahydrate, didecyl dimethyl
ammonium chloride and propylene glycol.

Store in a closed, properly labelled container in a cool
place.  Keep containers closed when not in use. Store above
0EC (32EF).

DISPOSAL: 

1.  
Triple- or pressure-rinse the empty container.  Add the the
rinsings to the treatment site.

2. Follow provincial instructions for any required
additional cleaning of the container prior to its
disposal.

3.   Make the empty container unsuitable for further use.

4.  
Dispose of the container in accordance with prvincial requirements.

5.   For information on disposal of unused, unwanted product contact
the manufacturer or the Provincial Regulatory Agency, Contact the 
manufacturer or the Provincial Regulatory Agency in case of a 
spill, and for clean-up of spills.



NOTICE TO USER:

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest
Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.

NOTICE TO BUYER:

Seller’s guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on
this label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to
persons or property  from the use or handling of this
product and accepts the products on that condition.

Note: For further information on the storage, use and handling
of Boracol 10-2 BD-A contact Sasco Products Ltd. and refer to
B.C. Environment and Environment Canada’s publication
“Antisapstain Wood Protection - Recommendations for Design and
Operation”.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest
Management Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching
for label information.  This service and this information do
not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not
provide any guarantee or assurance that the information
obtained through this service is accurate, current or correct,
and is therefore not liable for any loss resulting, directly
or indirectly, from reliance upon this service.
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